
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:   Commandant Diana Henry 
 
FROM:  Young Marines Liaison (East) 
 
DATE:   January 6, 2025 
 
SUBJECT:   2nd QUARTER REPORT (October 2024 to January, 2025) 
 
United Young Marines Unit: 

 Placed flags on the graves of Veterans interred at George Washington 
Cemetery, Plymouth Meeting, PA 

 Retrieved flags placed for Veteran Day at George Washington Cemetery, 
Plymouth Meeting, PA 
 

Capital Area Young Marine Unit  
 I have had no response to my email to Commander Mohler asking for an update 

on Unit activities therefore I have no report for this unit.  
 

I continue to stay in contact with the United Marines Unit via phone personal visit and 
email and with the Capital Area Unit via email. 
 

Respectfully submitted. 
 

Linda S. Chamberlain 
 
Linda S. Chamberlain 
Young Marines Liaison - East 
 
Cc:  Don Bailey, Young Marines Liaison – West 
  


